
Our first topic 
 
This half term our topic will be ‘The world and me’. The children will 
be learning about their local environment and thinking about what 
makes them special. This will be the starting point for learning 
across the curriculum. We will also be getting to know each other 
and establishing classroom routines and behaviour. We will then  
develop our topic based on your children’s interests.   
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Parents Meetings 
 
If you have not yet booked up for a 
home visit and would like one we still 
have some availability next week in the  
afternoons. 
Please add your name to the chart on 
the door of the Reception classroom. 

Welly Wednesday 
 
Every Wednesday we go up to the 
woods for an outdoor learning  
session, whatever the weather! Could 
you please ensure your child has a 
warm coat and wellies so that they 
are comfortable and able 
to take part in all the  
exciting activities. 

Helping your child to read 
 
In a few weeks, when your child is  
settled into school, they will have their 
first reading book. 
Later this term a zoom 
video link will be sent to 
you which will explain how 
we teach reading at 
school and how you can 
help at home.  

Spare clothes 
 
Could you please provide a spare pair of 
pants and socks in your child’s bag  
in case of any accidents and replace 
when used.  
Could you also ensure that all clothes 
are labelled clearly, including shoes!  

Open door 
 
If you have any concerns or  
queries about your child, however big or 
small, then please email the school on 
stmichaels.advice@celticcross.education 
and we will arrange a meeting with you to  
chat about any questions.  
 

P.E kit 
 
We will be doing P.E on a Friday  
morning. On this day children may 

come into school in their 
P.E. kit and will stay in 
them all day. We will 
start our P.E. sessions on 
Friday 23rd September.  


